



Dear Parents,

A branch of the Fraser Valley Montessori Pre-school and Kindergarten Program is in place at Dr. Roberta Bondar School.

New registrations are still available for this year.

The Montessori Program at Dr. Roberta Bondar is available weekday mornings from 9:00 am to 11:30 am on all the days that schools are in session.

Students are instructed in a warm and supportive setting that guides them in growing their academic, social and physical skills and to develop a life-long love of learning. What a great way to have children start their schooling experiences!

Yours truly,

P. Collier, Principal

Dr. Roberta L. Bondar Elementary School

Call Michele Fabbro at Fraser Valley Montessori 604-859-5061 to secure your registration

